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Barbara Nunn
Dillingham, AK
Clarks Point/Igushik Setnet Fisherman/Permit Holder

Chairman Kluberton and Members of the Board:

I am a Dillingham resident and Bristol Bay setnet fisherman and permit holder. |
currently fish at Clarks Point and am in Support of Proposal 63. My site is one that
would be affected by this proposal if it were to pass. The mudflats over the years have
changed and on a 15ft tide there is not enough water to fish By extending the limit out
to 750 ft this would allow for myself and others in this area to have enough fishing time
for a productive setnet season.



